
ENGLISH 
We will be looking at stories 

linked to Autumn such as ‘The 
Gruffalo’, ‘Bog Baby’ and repetitive 

poems. As part of our phonics 
lessons we will be learning new 

sounds and CVC words.  

RE 

We will be talking about 
families and belonging. We 
will also talk about how we 

are all special. 

TECHNOLOGY 

We will be learning how to 
take photographs using the 
iPad. We will also learn how 

to record our voices. 

MATHS 

We will be learning to count 
and to recognise numbers 

to 5 this half term. We will 
also be learning to write 
and order the numbers.   

KNOWLEDGE AND UNDERSTANDING 

We will be learning all about Autumn, collecting 
Autumn objects and making Autumn pictures. 
We will talk about the changes in Autumn and 
what the animals eat and do during Autumn.     

Monsters and Me 

(Autumn 1) 

MUSIC 

We will be learning about beat 
and tempo. This will include 
learning different Harvest 

songs, ways to make woodland 
sound effects and how to play 

different percussion 

instruments.    
At home… 

We will be sending reading 
books and diaries home every 

Monday. Your child will also get 
a phonics book to help them 

practise their new sounds and 
the formation of letters this 

half term. 

IMPORTANT DATES (2024) 

Mon, 23rd Sept 3.30pm: Parent Information Meeting 
Tues, 24th Sept – School Photographs 

Thurs, 26th Sept – European Day of Languages  
14th – 18th Oct – Recycle Week 

Fri, 25th Oct – Harvest Festival (in church) 
Fri, 25th Oct – School closes for Half Term 

Mon, 4th Nov – School reopens 


